
June 10, 2020 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 

We had 8 in attendance. 

We thought that the relatively small attendance was probably an 

indication that the majority of the membership is not yet comfortable 
with social gatherings—especially group dining.  Accordingly, we will 

postpone resuming our Saturday rides, Wednesday dinner rides, as 

well as any planned events, until after the next meeting. 

John shared a Thank You note from the USD 416 Endowment Assoc for 

the $100 the club donated in Dave Akins name. It will be used for their 

scholarship fund. 

At the moment everything is up in the air as far as rides and events 

such as the T-Bones game, Colorado ride, fall color ride etc. 

There was discussion that we feel it is time for a director (point 

person) for the club to keep things going. If anyone might be 

interested in taking the position please contact myself or John.  

If anyone decides on a spontaneous ride and wants someone to ride 

with send an email to rides@ektr.org and include starting point, 

time, and a general description of the ride.  

The next meeting will be July 8, 7PM at Johnny’s.  Check www.ektr.org 

and watch your emails for updates. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:35pm. 

STAY SAFE!  

Submitted by 

Bev 
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